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June 24th, 2014 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 938, 5102-50th Ave, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Ms. De Souza, 
 
Further to our conversation at the scoping session in Nahanni Butte for CZN’s application for an 
all-season road to its Prairie Creek Mine Site, this letter is to notify the Board that the Nahæâ 
Dehé Dene Band (NDDB) would like to have copies of its Addendum to the April 2009 
Traditional Knowledge Assessment of the Prairie Creek Mine Operation (2009) carried forward 
from EA0809-004 to the current EA1415-01 as per the conditions described in the Board’s 
September 21st, 2009 public notification.   
 
Furthermore, NDDB would like to submit a full hard-copy version of the Traditional Knowledge 
Assessment of the Prairie Creek Mine to the Board under similar conditions, specifically that:  

• Parties may make a request to the Review Board to view the hard copy version of the 
TK Assessment provided a legitimate reason is given (e.g. the information is 
necessary for informed participation in the EA as a registered party to the EA);   

• Should viewing of the confidential portions be granted by the Review Board, no 
reproductions in any form will be permitted; 

• Viewing will take place at the Review Board office only;  
• Should a party wish to use specific information from the Assessment in its 

interventions, permission must first be granted by NDDB; and 
• The hard copy document would be returned to NDDB once the public registry is 

closed.  
 

Please advise whether these requests can be accommodated by the Board.  Thanks for now. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Peter Redvers 
NDDB Regulatory Advisor  
 
 


